

Saltford CofE Primary School
Claverton Road, Saltford, Bristol BS31 3DW
T: 01225 872185 E: contactus@saltfordschool.org.uk
www.saltfordschool.org.uk @SaltfordPrimary

Headteacher: Dawn Sage

Chair of Governors: Paul Cummings

June 2024

Dear Parents and Carers

Year 6 End of Term arrangements

Here are a few important pieces of information for the end of term:

- Please e-mail a copy of your child's first school photograph (from their Reception class) by Monday 15th July at the latest to be used for a slideshow in the Leavers' Service. This can be emailed to the school office as listed in the letterhead.
- The children should bring a named carrier bag to school on Wednesday 17th July to take home their work.
- The Leavers Service will begin at 9.15 on **Tuesday 23rd July** in the school hall. This will be for Year 6 parents only. We are inviting two family members per child.
- The children should wear their Leavers' T-shirt and black/grey skirt/trousers with school shoes for the service.
- The children may bring in a t-shirt/shirt for signatures on the last day. This can be signed by staff and children. Please could they also bring a permanent marker pen to use.
- On the last afternoon of term, we will be having a water fight on the field (weather permitting). Please could children bring in a water gun if they have one, swimming costume, shoes to get wet, towel and t-shirt to wear over the top.
- We would like the children to leave school on the last day at 2.45 pm by the side gate. Prior to this, they will be led around the field where they can be clapped out by the children and staff. At 2.45 pm we will be happy to pose for photographs with the children.

I hope that clarifies the arrangements for the last day of term. Many thanks for your support throughout your child's time at Saltford – it is very much appreciated.

Kind regards

ou Godin

Mr Godwin

Mr Styles

